
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 
 

 

14th January 2022 

 

Dear Parents & Carers, 

 

Welcome to the end of our first full week of the new year.  

 

Ryan Scott visit 

We are very lucky to have Commonwealth Games gold medallist, Ryan Scott, visiting 

Year 1-6 on Tuesday 25th January for a sponsored sports event. Please see the 

attached letter ‘Sports Star visit’ for all the details.  

 

School uniform  

Please ensure your child has:  

 Correct school uniform every day – navy jumper, white top, black/charcoal 

bottoms, black shoes (trainers must be all black) 

 PE kit in school everyday 

 An appropriate change of clothes on Forest School days 

 

For good condition, second-hand uniform, Newhaven Uniform Bank will be able to 

help:  Newhaven Uniform Bank 

 

Menu Change 

Please note that next Thursday 20th January, there is a change of menu for school 

dinners. Mains will be beef burger, veggie hot dog or jacket potato, all served with 

sweetcorn and baked beans, with chocolate orange drizzle cake with chocolate 

sauce or fresh fruit or yoghurt for dessert. All sounds very tasty.  

 

Please contact the school office if you require any further information. 

 

I hope you enjoy the weekend – let’s hope it remains sunny! 

 

Yours sincerely,  

 
Mr Guy Walsh 

Headteacher         
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